
Erie County Legislature 

92 Franklin Street - 4th Floor 

Buffalo, New York 14202 

COUNTY OF ERIE 

MARK C. POLONCARZ 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

July 2, 2021 

EC LEG JUL 6 '21 Rt-19:35 

RE: Authorization to Submit an Application for New York State Department of 

Environmental Conservation Funding to Develop Municipal Organics 

Management Plans and Food Waste Drop-off Programs 

Dear Honorable Members: 

Enclosed please find a resolution from the Department of Environment and Planning 

(DEP) to authorize the filing of a grant application for funding from New York State Department 

of Environmental Conservation to develop Municipal Organics Management Plans and Food 

Waste Drop-off Programs for a number of interested towns within Erie County. 

Should your Honorable Body require further information, I encourage you to contact 

Deputy Commissioner Bonnie Lawrence. Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 

MCP/mw 

Enclosure 

Sincerely yours, 

Erie County Executive 

cc: Bonnie Lawrence, Deputy Commissioner of Environment and Planning 
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